
  

  

  

Term 1  Week 6 
Thursday 4 March 2021  

 

Diary Dates 

 5/3/21 
Play, Create & Connect 

 8/3/21 
Adelaide Cup Day 
Holiday 

 12/3/21 
             Play, Create & Connect 

 15/3/21 
Little book Worms 
Governing Council 
Meeting 7pm 

 16/3 – 19/3 
Dental visits Cancelled to 
Term 2 

 19/3/21 
             Play, Create & Connect 

 22/3/21 
            Little book Worms 

 23/3/21 
Assembly Hosted by Rm 5 
Rm  

 
 

   DENTAL VISITS NOW           Monday 8th March 
     Term 2 – Week 2              Adelaide Cup Holiday   

 

Attendance 

 

Kind Regards, 

Anthony Parina 

Wellbeing /Teaching & Learning Leader 

 

Dear Families, 
 

My name is Anthony Parina and I have had the recent privilege to join Coorara 

Primary School as the Wellbeing / Teaching & Learning Leader. I have enjoyed 

getting to know the students and their interests as well as share some of my own, 

mostly around my puppy, Bodhi! I live locally, near Seaford and come from many 

years teaching in Special Education classes at South Port Primary (previously 

known as Seaford K-7) and last year supported students across a range of local 

schools and preschools as a Special Educator. Thank you to those families that 

have already made me feel welcome. If you see me around the grounds, please 

take the opportunity to say hello. 

Wellbeing is a key component to our success and happiness in life. When 
children experience learning success, their wellbeing is further enhanced –so 
wellbeing and learning go hand in hand. 

  
Key factors that make up a child’s wellbeing include: 

 Being involved in supportive relationships 

 Feeling that your life has meaning and purpose 

 Feeling connected to others in your community 

 Feeling a sense of control of your emotions 

 Engaging in activities that are important to you 
 

Open conversation and questions which address these points can help children 
to reflect and think critically about how they are feeling and what support they 
made need. 
 

If you would like more information about Wellbeing, the Student Wellbeing Hub 
has an excellent range of resources. It can be found at  
https://studentwellbeinghub.edu.au/ 

 

 
 

 

Anthony with 

his dog, 

Bodhi 

https://studentwellbeinghub.edu.au/
https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&url=https://fhspost.com/response-to-share-your-story-fhs/&psig=AOvVaw3WoB1-a6Fj6szEQb64TYk4&ust=1614588041570000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCJi18OGajO8CFQAAAAAdAAAAABAD


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Visual Art in 
Room 20 

The Year 1 and 2s in Room 2o have been busy expressing 
their creativity through Visual Arts! The children stuck 
painters’ tape across paper to create shapes. They then 
painted the shapes they had created with water colours. 
When the paint was all dry, the tape was taken off 
revealing thick white lines, dividing each colour. Check 
out some of the creative work they have done! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                          

       

        

 

 

 

 

  



 

 School Card 
Thank you to families who have paid their school fees 

for 2021 or applied for school card. 

School card must be applied for annually.  To apply 
online please go to sa.gov.au/education/schoolcard 

and follow the steps. 

 

 

   

Using photos and craft materials the 

Reception students created a collage of their 

first weeks at school. 

The children enjoyed telling their parents all 

about their first weeks at school as they cut, 

glued and created a special keepsake 

 

 

COMMUNITY NEWS 

 

COORARA PRIMARY SCHOOL            

UNIFORM CHANGES 2021 
The Governing Council have approved changes to the 

Coorara Primary 

School uniform from the beginning of 2021.  
 Changes are as follows: 

Polo tops    •   R-4 wear the red polo top   
 • Years 5-7 wear the black polo top 

 •Year 5 students may transition to wearing the black top 
Windcheaters • Students can only wear the school 

black zip front jacket or the school red windcheater 

ZIP FRONT FLEECY JACKET / RED WINDCHEATER 

SPECIAL OFFER – 2021 TERM ONE ONLY 
 

For Term 1 only  families will be subsidised $13:00 

towards the purchase of 

one jacket or windcheater per child. 
This means you will pay only  

$20:00 instead of $33:00. 

 

 

   

  

 

Bakers Delight 
We would like to acknowledge Bakers Delight at 

Southgate Plaza for continuing to donate the free 

bread & rolls. Special thanks to our wonderful team 

of staff members who collect this in their personal 

time. 

We are in need of large freezer bags please drop 

off to the library if you can donate. 

Thank you 


